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Tuesday 2nd November, 2021 
 
 

Remembrance 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Thursday 11th November, children and staff are invited to wear clothes worn as part of 
a uniformed organisation as part of our Remembrance learning. This could be brownies, 
cubs, cadets for example (not sports kit for a sporting team).  
 
They will be allowed to wear their different uniform all day in school.  Your child should 
wear normal school uniform if they are not part of a uniformed organisations such as 
these.  
 
From tomorrow to Thursday 11th November there will the opportunity buy a poppy or 
poppy appeal merchandise that ranges from 50p to £1. If your child would like to buy an 
item to support the Poppy Appeal, please send their money in on their class’ allocated 
day.    
 

Wednesday 3rd November Year 6 

Thursday 4th November Year 5 

Friday 5th November Year 4 

Monday 8th November Year 3 

Tuesday 9th November Year 2 

Wednesday 10th November Year 1 & EYFS 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Hannah Beckett 
Headteacher 
 
 



 

                                       

 


